
As we enter this holiday season, we wish you peace, love and happiness.  We feel 

so blessed to have such wonderful families within our school community, and 

are grateful that you are willing to share your children with us.                 

They are so precious!! 

 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Robin and Katie 

Giving Tree 

Each Christmas the preschool sponsors either individual families or local 

organizations to help those in need during the Christmas season. This 

year we have chosen Seven Baskets, which is a faith based community      

organization.  Their vision is to be a catalyst for breaking the cycle of  

generational poverty by providing a comprehensive program of Christian 

discipleship, public school partnership, community engagement, and social 

advocacy.  Part of their program is to supply “Grab N Go” bags to the 

children attending Leawood, Shady Lane, Scottwood and Lindbergh         

Elementary School.  This allows the children to have nutritional foods 

available while away from school.  We hope you will consider donating.  The 

link is below. 
         Amazon Wish List Link 
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/2GLUIERINR2GP/ref=cm_wl_huc_view 

  

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/2GLUIERINR2GP/ref=cm_wl_huc_view


Registration 2022-2023 
Registration will begin January 10, 2022.  We will be emailing 
registration forms to you on this date.  Current families and 
siblings have priority enrollment, but you will need to email 

your registration forms back as soon as possible to ensure your 
child’s space for the upcoming school year.  The Preschool 
Board did vote to raise the  registration fees due to the       

increase in the cost of supplies for the preschool.  The new 
registration rate will be $135, which covers all the supplies for 
your child for the entire school year.  We have not raised this 

fee for over 10 years.  If you need to make payment              
arrangements for the registration fees, please contact Katie 

or Robin.  We would be more than happy to help.   

Open enrollment begins January 24th.   

DECEMBER THEMES 

REINDEER 

CHRISTMAS TREES 

MITTENS, MARSHMALLOWS AND HOT       

CHOCOLATE 

JINGLE BELLS 

SIGHTS AND SOUNDS OF CHRISTMAS 

CANDY CANES 

YOU CAN BE A SANTA TOO 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY JESUS 

 


